
 

 

 
 
 
 

 

Nursery Newsletter – W/E 23.06.17 

Dear Parents /Carers 

Those pesky pirates were back again asking the children to help them find their shipmates and then 
build them a boat in the workshop that would float to sail home in. And guess what… we found a real 
treasure chest in our building shed outside full of pirate objects! This led to some lovely large scale 
boat building, digging for treasure in the outdoor sandpit and very imaginative role play! 

Next week we are going to have some role play fun with the children in our indoor seaside area – the 
teachers feel in need of a paddle and an ice—cream on the beach!  

Sunshine! 

The weather has been lovely this week and we are hoping it will last.  Could we please remind you to 
send your child with sun cream already applied and a sunhat on warm days. We do not encourage 

children to bring in novelty sunglasses from home as they may get lost or broken outside but if you 
feel your child should wear these then please inform a member of staff. 

Name Writing Booklets 

These have taken longer than we thought to prepare and will be sent home early next week once we 
have introduced them to the children. They will only be sent home with the children who will be 
leaving Nursery in July. 

Our sharing Tree 

Thank you for all the amazing creations that have been sent. As always it looks lovely – don’t forget 
to take a look! 

Many Thanks 

Gill Harrison (Nursery Teacher) 

Dawn Naylor (Nursery Nurse) 

Hannah Bennett (TA)  

 

 

 

 


